
 

 
 
 
 
March 3, 2021 
 
 
Mona Miyasoto, CEO 
County Executive Office 
County of Santa Barbara 
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara, CA 93101 
 

RE: Noise Concerns regarding Equipment at 1625 Road 2, Lompoc 
 APN: 099-141-003 

 
Dear Ms. Miyasato: 
 
As you might be aware, residents of the City of Lompoc (City) have contacted the City 
Council regarding noise emanating from the strawberry farm operations at the above 
address.  The City recognizes that the unusual noises that nearby property owners may 
experience are from being part of an agricultural community.  The City also understands 
that the City’s residents’ rights and expectations of the quiet and peaceful enjoyment of 
their homes during early morning and late evenings.  That understanding is also coupled 
with the acknowledgement of the expense of strawberry, or any other, farming, especially 
during cold spells. 
 
With all that in mind, the City is hopeful you will do what you can to assist the Lompoc 
neighbors who have petitioned the City Council for support with their concerns, and to 
consider, in the any future, the impact of such noises on Lompoc residents.  Please let the 
Lompoc City Manager know what he may do to assist you in those efforts. 
 
Thank you in advance for your expected attention to this matter.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
City of Lompoc 
 
 
By:  ______________________________ 

Jim Throop, Lompoc City Manager 
 
 
c:  Honorable Mayor and City Council 

Christie Alarcon, Community Development Director 
Brian Halvorson, Planning Manager 
Jeff M. Malawy, City Attorney 


